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Tuesday, March 30, 2021 
MEDIA RELEASE 
 

 

MARRIAGE CEREMONIES TO RESUME AT CIVIC SQUARE  

Welland, ON - Beginning Tuesday, April 6, 2021, the City of Welland will resume marriage 
ceremony services. Those seeking to exchange vows at the Civic Square (City Hall) can now 
make arrangements or obtain information by contacting the Clerks Department.  

The City of Welland is offering three (3) ceremony options as follows: 
• Indoor Ceremonies – 15 people 
• Outdoor Ceremonies (gazebo) – 20 people  
• Municipal Officiants will perform offsite ceremonies as requested, provided that the 

couple ensures they are following proper COVID-19 protocols and guidelines related to 
the number of guests. 

The fee(s) for the ceremony are as follows: 
• $325 (including HST) in the Council Chambers 
• $250 (including HST) at an offsite location during business hours 
• $75 (including HST) at the canal gazebo located behind Civic Square.   
• $300 (including HST) for an after-hours/offsite ceremony. 

For more information on marriage ceremonies, please call 905-735-1700 ext. 0 or review 
https://www.welland.ca/clerks/MarriageCeremonies.asp, or email marriage@welland.ca 
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Contact: 
Tara Stephens 
City Clerk 
905-735-1700 ext. 2159 
tara.stephens@welland.ca 

mailto:marriage@welland.ca

